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WRITTEN QUESTION E-0787/02
by Ursula Schleicher (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Reform of the European Schools

Is the Commission aware of proposals by the Board of Governors of the European Schools to extend 
the use of the first foreign language to additional subjects and thereby reduce the use of the mother 
tongue in lessons? What is the Commission’s view of the proposals for reform raised by the Board of 
Governors, and what steps will it take to prevent most of the other language sections from being 
compromised?


